
 Toorak Uniting Church Newsletter 

Update 3 November 2024 
         office@toorakuc.org.au  
         www.toorakuc.org.au 

Phone 9829 0300 

Sunday services 9am & 10:15am 

The deadline for Update submissions is 3pm on the Tuesday prior 

 
Please be advised that the most recent and updated version of the 

Church Directory has been sent to your emails. Hard copies are 
available at the church entrances. If you did not receive a copy, but 

would like one, please contact office@toorakuc.org.au 

Photography Notice 

As some of you may know, we are currently in the process of upgrading 
and renewing our website! As part of this, new photographs will be taken 

of the church, grounds, activities and people on Wednesday, 13 
November throughout the day, and Sunday, 17 November during 

both the 9am and 10:15am services.  

These photographs are for exclusive TUC use only. They will be used on 
the website, and perhaps in other social content. If you do not wish to be 
photographed, please notify office@toorakuc.org.au and we will make 

suitable arrangements to protect your privacy during the shoot.  

Office Closures 

The Office, Café, and Kinross will be open on Monday, 4 November.  

All three will be closed on Tuesday, 5 November for the Melbourne 
Cup public holiday. We apologise for the inconvenience.  

A big thank you to Jenny Stewardson for organising the special morning 
tea following the whole church community service. Thank you also to all 
who shared their delicious treats and to the wonderful serving and clean 

up team. A joyful occasion for all of us!  

The Office will be making the last 
name tag order for the year. If you 

would like one please email 
office@toorakuc.org.au by 3pm, 

Friday 15 November with the 
name you’d like on the badge.  

The cost is $15.  

Please save the following dates for 
Christmas services at TUC:  

Dec 15 - Last 9am Service 
Dec 22 - Lessons & Carols  

Dec 24 - Christmas Eve Carols 
Dec 24 - Christmas Eve Service 

Dec 25 - Christmas Service  



The deadline for Update smissions is 3pm on the Tuesday prior 

Scan this QR-code for the Zoom link to the 7:30pm 
Tuesday evening Discussion Group 

November Diary Dates 

Sun 03 Nov 9:00am  Worship in the Round Rev Sylvia 
Sun 03 Nov 10:15am  Worship Service Rev Sylvia  
Sun 03 Nov 11:15am Morning Tea Faichney Room  

Tue 05 Nov All Day TUC Office Closed Melbourne Cup  
Sun 10 Nov 9:00am Worship in the Round Rev Sylvia 
Sun 10 Nov 10:15am Worship Service Rev Sylvia 
Sun 10 Nov 11:15am Morning Tea Faichney Room 

Tue 12 Nov 7:30pm Discussion Group Zoom  
Wed 13 Nov 9:00am Site Photography Whole Campus 
Wed 13 Nov 7:00pm Handbells Wettenhall Room 
 

 

 

(HC) - Holy Communion 

Kinross Arts Centre 

Victorian Seniors’ Festival Collaboration  
with Duldig Studio  

As part of the Victorian Senior’s Festival on October 
24th, Kinross partnered with Duldig Studio for a 

gallery exploration day, touring the former home and 
studio of sculptor Karl Duldig and artist Slawa 

Horowitz-Duldig. Guests continued to Kinross Arts 
Centre, where they viewed the “Green Dreams” 
student exhibition, learned about Kinross House 

history, enjoyed studio visits with resident artists, and 
lunch at Kinross Café. Heartfelt thanks to our 

volunteers and studio artists for their contributions to 
this collaborative experience.  

Centenary Concert of Revered  
David Hodges AM 

On October 27th, David Ross-Smith held a 
celebration concert honouring the centenary year of 
Revered David Hodges AM. Performers included the 
TUC Choir, students of David Ross-Smith, and the 

outstanding operative soprano Kate Amos, who 
delivered a wonderful selection including arias from 
Puccini and Delibes. Essential funds were raised for 

Kinross Arts Centre. Special thanks to David, the 
performers, volunteers and catering sponsors 
Heather Martin and Margaret Lloyd Banks, for 

making the event memorable.  


